
                     Portland Yacht Club  

 

8 / 11 / 17 

 

To the School  Principal                                                                                   

This Summer holidays the Portland Yacht Club will be offering a beginners junior 
sailing program, “Tackers”, which is run nationally by Australian Sailing.  

The “Tackers” program will be run over four days; 28th - 31st December, 10am-
3.30pm. The four day course for 7 to 12 year olds, with all equipment supplied and 
Australian Sailing qualified instructors, has a registration fee of $280.  This would 
make an ideal gift from a grandparent looking to encourage a grandchild to engage 
in an active outdoor pastime and be safer on and around water. We encourage your 
school to promote this opportunity for families to visit Portland and enrol their 
children in this holiday program. 

I have included with this letter information sheets and an Australian Sailing flyer 
setting out details for the above programs. It would be much appreciated if copies 
could be sent out with school newsletters, as well as being posted on student notice 
boards.      

  

For further information  

Portland Yacht  Club 

Email-  pycportland@gmail.com 

Commodore Mick  ph 0431 297279  michael.doherty85@hotmail.com 

Secretary Jen  ph 0417 345440 coastdelight@gmail.com  
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